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Dear Provider Partner:  

Guided by a request from the Health Care Authority (HCA), all five Apple Health (Medicaid) Managed 
Care Organizations (MCOs) in Washington State are collaborating on a survey to learn more about 
barriers to patients accessing the COVID-19 vaccine, hesitancy around receiving the vaccine, and 
potential solutions and partnership opportunities to get more shots in patients’ arms. You will find a link 
to the survey below, it will take at most 15 minutes to fill out.  

Our goal with this survey is to figure out how MCOs can help with access and hesitancy solutions. We 
are open to all input on barriers and innovative ideas to address barriers. Right now, this survey is being 
sent to individual primary care provider sites and individual pediatric provider sites. We are open to 
suggestions about other community organizations that we can also send this survey to for broader 
community feedback.  

Survey Link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8giMvgesLESaRuvu61vU12ve_rOdBMVFnFOb
Y0bZe0RURjM4SFcySUlaM0JTTlVSNTU2UlREVjg2Si4u  

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Molina Healthcare of Washington  
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